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September 16, 2016 
 
 

Timber and Forest Management Services – RFP CANCELLED 
 

 

Please be advised that the Clayton County Water Authority has decided to CANCEL the 

Request for Proposals for the above-mentioned services.  Any future procurements on 

these services will be advertised and posted accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

Clayton County Water Authority 

 


